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November 18, 2019

To: Chancellor Rocha, City College of San Francisco

From: Maria Su, Executive Director, Department of Children, Youth and Their Families (DCYF)
Re: Disbursement of Funds for Year 1 of Free City College Program

Cc: Dianna Gonzales, Senior Vice Chancellor
Leslie Milloy, Chief of Staff, Office of the Chancellor

| am pleased to let you know that DCYF released $15 million dollars on October 31, 2019 from
the San Francisco City College Enrollment Fee Assistance Fund for the academic year starting in
fall 2019. These funds are to be used consistently with the Memorandum of Understanding
signed on September 17, 2019.

| look forward to our continued collaboration on finalizing data and program monitoring details
for the Free City College Program. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Maria Su
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